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   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Summer term — 2022 Week 2 

The postponed School Disco has now 
been rearranged to Friday May 6th.  
 
Please see flyer on Pg2 and booking forms 
on Pg’s 3 & 4 and payment details on pg 5. 

Please check our school website for the latest    
advice around COVID and the number of days   

advised to stay at home and for which symptoms. 

Please note, so you can make alternative arrange-
ments, that we will not be running  holiday club 

during the May half term holiday. 

. 

Thank you to everyone who completed 
the online survey at the end of last term.  
 
From that survey we will, over this rem 
be conducting some more detailed sur-
veys around some of the questions. 
 
As advertised before Easter, we are re-
launching our parent forum but in a 
slightly different form, we will be holding 
open meetings for all parent and carers 
to attend if they wish to rather than hav-
ing class representatives. 
 
Our first meeting  date will be shared on 
our next newsletter. And an agenda will 
be circulated nearer the time. The first 
meeting will be based around one of the 
questions and the responses from the 
survey. 
 










